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Featured Member - Kelly RotellaUpcoming Stuff

Our League

July

25 Geneva Chamber of Commerce
Networking Event "Living my
BASH Life" at Burger & Sushi
House, 5-6:30 pm

2 CKC Board Meeting, 7pm location
Geneva Library

VOTING! Voting Registration! Voting Rights! This week's issue of The
Voter is focusing on Voting Registration and Voting Rights. It's a huge
part of why so many of us join the League. Read on to find out about
upcoming Voter Registration Events, Voter Registrar training and how
members of our community are actively seeking to suppress voters in
our county. Summer's about over folks and we are about to be busy.

July 24 2023

Empowering 
Voters
Defending
Democracy

Kelly, the mom of 3 boys, has been involved with
various local civic groups at her sons' schools and
in groups such as Moms Demand Action. You can
find her spending her time cheering on the
sidelines at her kids soccer games or in attendance
at local trivia nights with her husband. 

Kelly is a vital leader in the Voter Service Group,
having coordinated voter registration drives and
local candidate forums. Kelly is also a number one
recruiter of new members to our League.  

Kelly Rotella, originally from Chicago,
has lived in St. Charles for many years.
She has been on the LWVCKC Board
for several years, having served in the
past as Treasurer. 

August

7,8 
& 10

Voter Registration at St. Charles
East H.S. find times below

17 Membership Cocktail - July was a
hoot! You won't want to miss
August so mark your calendar now.

18 Membership Coffee - July was
informative & productive. Join us
in August...we're on the move!

3 Voter Registration - St Charles
East Teachers Union



Member EventsVolunteer Reminders

Stay Connected & Informed

League members were present during last week's Kane County Board's Public Service Committee meeting
where the discussion focused on the county voting machines. James Fuller, of The Daily Herald covered
the meeting and you can read more here.

Voter Registration is scheduled at St, Charles East
High School on Aug 3 at 11 am; Aug 7, 8 & 10th. We
need volunteer registrars for 8a- 1045a  & 1030a-1p on
August 7 and 8; August 10th has evening hours at 2p-
445p & 430-7p. If you are interested in signing up for
one (or more) shifts, please email Patti at
phlackmanil@aol.com 

What's New in Kane Co?

https://my.lwv.org/illinois/central-kane-county
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Voter Services will be hosting a Registration
training in August. Watch for details.

Be on the lookout for a phone call
from fellow League members.
We're calling to talk to you! We
want to know how you're doing;
what you've been up to; what's the
best method to reach you among
other things. If you don't know
the number, wait for the
voicemail and be sure to call us
back. We really want to hear from
you.

https://palebluedot.llc/kane-climate-action-survey
https://www.dailyherald.com/news/20230721/kane-county-explores-new-voting-machines-revoking-clerks-election-oversight
https://my.lwv.org/illinois/central-kane-county/join

